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The cafeteria completed the SSO Audit and completed the necessary documents and we were 

approved. The SSO program is operating according to the USDA guidelines.  

We have been working hard to add new menu item despite all the supply shortages. We have  

implemented a full salad bar for the high school and staff to be put out every other Friday. 

We have been feeding average of 400 breakfast and lunches daily. It keeps us busy and happy 

knowing that the students are getting nutritious meals to help them make it thru their day. 

The Thanksgiving Luncheon has been planned for Nov. 19th. We will be planning to get all the 

food items we need to make that a special occasion. 

 

Thank you, 

Yolanda Rueda  

Food Service Manager  

Brackett ISD 

 
 


